
Go see David Picco at
Ginger's and/or Gus'
My step-brother, David Picco is going to be touring Atlantic Canada in the next few weeks. (He's from
Newfoundland, but is currently living in Toronto.) He's playing on Saturday, August 26th at Ginger's
Tavern on Barrington Street, and then again on Wednesday, September 6th at Gus' Pub on
Agricola.

Anway, it would be really cool if people could come out and support him because I think this is the
only way he gets to eat. Check out his music on his myspace page: http://myspace.com/davidpicco.
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